From: —
Sent: November 2020 14:50

To: wastecomments
Subject: Bottle / plastic deposit scheme - support

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear all

Unfortunately, | haven’t been able to make a full submission to the consultation on the bottle / can etc. deposit
scheme | wanted to add another name in support. This is fantastic news and will bring Ireland in line with many of
our European peers,

My only comments would be to:

- implement a scheme that prioritises the consumer (vs eg business) in how it operates, ie we need to make this as
easy as possible for people to participate

- consider how glass recycling can be included as soon as feasible

- consider a communications plan which provides ongoing feedback to the public to show the difference it is making
and to maintain and grow buy-in to the scheme

Many thanks

Sent from my iPhone






